
Tuesday, May 16th, 2017 • 7:00 p.m
West Tisbury School (in the library)

Island Parents Advisory Council 
on Special Education

Come to network. Come for support.

SPEAKERS: 
KATE DEVANE— Island Autism Group
JESSIE DAMROTH— Boys & Girls Club

Superintendent MATT D’ANDREA

The Island Parents Advisory Council on Special Education is a legal entity that has a participatory and advisory role with the
school district in its planning, development, and evaluation of special education programs. The IPAC has the potential to have a
positive impact on special education programs on Martha’s Vineyard. The IPAC adds an important voice to the school district’s

dialogue and decision-making. Membership is open to all parents of a child with a disability and other interested parties. 
For more information, contact Laura Silber at 508-696-8475 and visit our web site, www.mvipac.org

www.mvipac.org

Brainstorming NEW Special Needs
After-School Programming Options

for 2017-2018 School Year

PLUS: Update on SpEd Evaluation
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